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         MEETING OF THE BOARD OF REGISTRARS OF VOTERS  
 
 
 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2024     
  

322 CONCORD ROAD 

LOWER TOWN HALL 

10:00AM 
 
 

 
Agenda: To tally and add to the official count, votes on the Federal Write-In 
Ballots and mailed ballots from overseas received after the polls closed, 
postmarked by the day of the election and received in the Town Clerk’s Office  
no later than 5 PM on November 15, 2024.  
 
 
 
 Please contact the Town Clerk’s Office with any questions. 
 
 

 
 
 November 12, 2024 
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